
 
WELCOME TO 6th GRADE 

 
Dear Parents and Students, 
Welcome to a new school year!  We look forward to a year of 
learning and fun, and hope that every student will achieve success 
in our classrooms.  We look forward to meeting you all soon and 
getting started on an exciting year. 
 
As you prepare for school, here is a list of supplies we are asking 
you to bring to share in our classrooms: 
 
4-5 spiral notebooks  (we can always use more J) 
2-3 -pocket folders  
1-2 -package of pencils (we can always use more J) 
2-large glue sticks (we can always use more J) 
2 -boxes Kleenex 
1 -pair scissors 
1 -box colored pencils 
1 -box of crayons (24 pack) 
1- SMALL pencil box 
If possible ear-buds or headphones 
 
You will NOT need: 
Markers 
Pens 
 
We are looking forward to a great school year! 
 
                        Sincerely,  
                        Mrs. Cobia  
                        Mr. Sprunger      
 
 


